
Please Submit Your "Pearl of Wisdom" for 8,000 Couples Blessing 

Joshua Cotter
June 26, 2012 

Dear Families, 

Congratulations to the 2,075 and 6,000 couples! 

The 30th Anniversary is symbolized by the pearl. To celebrate the anniversary, we are asking 

couples to submit a "pearl of wisdom" -- something that they have learned over the years about 

love with their spouse.  

The "pearl of wisdom" should be succinct and described in one, short sentence. The pearls will 

become part of our table decorations at the national celebration in New York City. We'll post 

them anonymously on the familyfed.org website the following week for inspiration.  

Please send your "pearl of wisdom" quotations by Friday June 29th. 

We wish you a very joyful anniversary! 

With deepest gratitude to our True Parents, 

Ministry Support Team 


